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The campus shuttle bus will run from Monday, March 7, to Friday, April 22. The shuttle bus

picks up and drops off students at King, Markham, Newnham and Seneca@York

campuses. The bus will not operate on weekends or on Friday, April 15.

During the Winter 2022 Semester shuttle riders must get a wristband from Security at one of

the building entrances prior to boarding the bus. This wristband is required in order to board

a Seneca Shuttle bus. Face masks are also required.

More information about the Campus Shuttle including, bus stop locations and arrival and

departure times are available online. 

For campus shuttle bus questions, email shuttle.bus@ssfinc.ca. 
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